SALFORD CITY COUNCIL
	LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL
DATE:      22ND FEBRUARY 2001
	               PART 1

 (OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
_________________________

               ITEM NO.



	SUBJECT:   APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION OF

                      PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENTS LICENCES
	OPERATIONAL MATTER

	REPORT OF: THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES
	FOR DECISION


1.
Purpose of Report       
To request Members to Consider the application

2.
Recommendations:

That the Panel decides upon the application

3.
Implications:

3.1
Resources (Finance/Staffing)
:) 
Licence fee

3.2
Performance Review:

:)
None

3.3
Environmental:

:)
None

3.4
Equal Opportunities:

:)
None

3.5
Community Strategy:

:)
None

4.
The appropriate application forms have been completed and the usual consultation agencies have been notified of the applications.  There are no known objectors.  This application is subject to satisfactory reports from the Building Control and Fire Service.

	IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES

PLEASE CONTACT:

Carol Barlow

0161-793-3114
	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS
(Available for public inspection
Completed application form

	QUALITY CONTROL
	Report prepared by:   Carol Barlow

Reviewed by:   A.R. Eastwood


	Corporate Services Directorate, Law and Administration Division, Salford Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, M27 5DA


Applicant



Premises


Requested Hours
Thomas Desmond Armstrong
Royal Arms Club

Noon to 11.00 pm Monday to

Liverpool Road






Thursday

Cadishead







Noon to 1.00 am Friday & Saturday

Noon to 10.30 pm Sunday

As can be seen from the above, the Licensee requests to vary the terminal hour on Fridays and Saturdays only.  Environmental Services and G.M.P. have been consulted and they do not appear to have any objections.

Mr. A.R. Gay



St. Luke with All Saints,
Noon to Midnight Monday to

18 Ashcroft Avenue


Church Hall, Weaste

Saturday

Salford







Noon to 10.30 p.m. Sunday

The Licence holder for the above Public Entertainments Licence has requested a variation of hours as stated above in order that it will improve the events which they put on at the Church Hall.  Environmental Services and G.M.P. have been consulted and they do not appear to have any objections.

